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The powerhouse museum should stay where it is. It is madness to destroy a heritage museum 
which is located in a great position for tourists. It is more madness to suggest relocating it to 
Parramatta where international tourists don’t want to go. On top of that the proposed site has a 
heritage building on it. Destroy a heritage building to build a museum to house items of our 
heritage. Madness. Also apoerently part of the site is a flood prone area. Can’t believe I even 
have to write a submission against such crazy ideas. 


